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Research Proposal Ethical Approval

Dear Dr. Hasan Mohamed Ali Isa,

We would like to inform you that the Secondary Health Care Research Committee has
approved your research proposal titled: '
Accidental ingestion in children :a tertiary center experience' in the meeting 10/19 held
on 30/07/2019.

Research approval number : 88300719
We all wish you a successful research and request you to update us with its progress.

The Research and Research Ethics Committee operates in a manner of consistent with the
Good Clinical Practices under the ICH guidelines, and applicable national/local
regulations.
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